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AIR MAIL

Mr. Ward Ross, Director
Wisconsin Alumni Research Foundation
University of Wisconsin
Madison, Wisconsin 53700

Dear Hr. Ross:

At the suggestion of Dr. Marcy of Research Corpora-tion, I am
sending you herewith a copy of my let-ter to Mr. Charles B.
Brown of HEW with regard to their new institutional patent

. agreement. I hope this will prove helpful. I understand
Dr. Marcy will also send you copies of his comments.

Sincerely,

New South Building

P.O. Box' 36
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Enclosure


